
 

Thursday, 
September 26th 

at 6pm 

The Village of Sherman 
cordially invites you to the 

French Creek Yorker Museum 
on Thursday, September 26th, at 6pm 

for a free and open event with 
refreshments at 116 Church St., Sherman. 

 

The evening will involve the presentation of 
proposed projects for the upcoming application to the 

NY Forward program offered by NYS DOS, 
to be awarded by WNY REDC.   CCPEG,     
the Chautauqua County Partnership for Economic 

Growth has provided the Village with the planning 
and grant assistance services of Barton & Loguidice. 

Jeanette Ramm, Clerk-Treasurer 
village.sherman@gmail.com 

716-761-6781 
*In Case of Rain – Fire Hall - 122 Park St, Sherman 
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